
 

 
Tuesday 2 July 2013 
 
 
Adcorp Enters Temporary Arrangement with NSW Government 
 
Adcorp Australia Ltd today announced that it has entered a temporary arrangement 

with NSW Government to provide Media Placement and Typesetting services 

following the expiration of the contract that was awarded to Adcorp in 2008. This 

temporary arrangement will now continue through to 30 September 2013 while the 

evaluation of submitted tenders continues. 

 

~ends~ 
 

 
For further information, please contact: 
David Morrison 
Chief Executive Officer 
Adcorp Australia Limited 
+ 61 2 8524 8500 
davidmorrison@adcorp.com.au 


